
From: Olivia Dias 

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 9:32 AM 

To: Peter Domine 

Subject: FW: Confirmation of PAPA Online submittal to DLCD 

 

 

 

Olivia Dias 503-540-2343 

City of Salem | Community Planning and Development Department |Planning  

 

From: DLCD Plan Amendments <plan.amendments@dlcd.oregon.gov>  

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 9:31 AM 

To: Olivia Dias <ODias@cityofsalem.net> 

Subject: Confirmation of PAPA Online submittal to DLCD 

 

Salem 

 

Your notice of a revised proposal for a change to a comprehensive plan or land use regulation has been 

received by the Oregon Department of Land Conservation and Development. 

Local File #: CPC-ZC24-01 

DLCD File #: 001-24 

Original Proposal Received: 2/16/2024 

Date of Revision: 2/28/2024 

First Evidentiary Hearing: 2/27/2024 

Final Hearing Date: 3/19/2024 

Submitted by: odias 

 

If you have any questions about this notice, please reply or send an email to 

plan.amendments@dlcd.oregon.gov. 

https://db.lcd.state.or.us/PAPA_Online/Amendments/ExternalForm/Get/29459

